DEPARTMENT OF PROCUREMENT SERVICES
CITY OF CHICAGO

Garrick L. Smothers
President & CEO
Professional Dynamic Network, Inc.

Dear Mr. Smothers:

As an employee of the City of Chicago Department of Procurement Services, | am
unable to accept gifts from vendors/consultants.

Your thoughtful gift of chocolates has been donated to the St. Ignatius Food Pantry in
Rogers Park.

| wish you a Happy New Year!

Si[?erely,
aureen Volin vé’l/w"/
Administrative Services Officer Il

Department of Procurement Services

cC: Jamie L. Rhee
Steve Berlin

121 NORTH LASALLE STREET, ROOM 806, CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60602



